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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON NOVEMBER 9, 2016 

FOR THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN OF HANOVER 

BALL HILL WIND ENERGY PROJECT 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Hanover will hold a Public 

Hearing on November 9, 2016 at 7:30 pm at the Hanover Town Offices,  68 Hanover Street, 

Silver Creek, New York 14136 to hear all public comments regarding the Ball Hill Wind 

Energy Project including but not limited to the Amended Application for a Special Use Permit, a 

local law introduced on October 24, 2016 to increase the Maximum Height restriction for Wind 

Energy Conversion Systems from 420’ to 495’, and a local law introduced on October 24, 2016 

to create a Wind Overlay Zoning District in accordance with Article XVI of the Town’s Zoning 

Law entitled “Wind Energy Conversion Systems”.  

 

The Amended Application, proposed local laws and other project information are available for 

public review at the Hanover Town Offices located at 68 Hanover Street, Silver Creek, New 

York 14136. The Amended Application and the proposed local laws, and documents related to 

the environmental review of the project are also available for public review on the internet at 

www.ballhillwind.com.  

http://www.ballhillwind.com/

